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July 14, 1981
|

Trojan Nuclear Plant
[

Docket 50-344 '

License NPF-1

|

|
Mr. Darrell G. Eisenhut, Director
Division of Licensing

| Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

,

Dear Sir:

I NRC Generic Letter 81-01 dated May 4, 1981 (Qualification of Inspection,
Examination, and Testing and Audit Personnel) requested a commitment

| from licensees to meet Regulatory Guide 1.146 dated August 1980 and
| Sections C.5, 6, 7, 8, and 10 of Regulatory Guide 1.58, Revision 1.

This letter also requested the date by which compliance was expected.

Regulatory Guide 1.146 (8/80) has been carefully reviewed and Portland
General Electric (PGE) intends to fully comply with its recommendations.
It is expected that Regulatory Guide 1.146 (8/80) will be completely
implemented by October 1981.

Regulatory Guide 1.58, Revision I has also been reviewed and PGE intends
to fully comply with the requirements of Sections C.5, 6, 7, 8, and 10.
Present inspection and test personnel are qualified to the standards set
by ANSI /ASME N45.2.6 - 1973 and Regulatory Guide 1.58, Revision 0.
However, the current number of inspection and test personnel make it
difficult to immediately certify everyone to the revised standards of
ANSI /ASME N45.2.6 - 1978 and Regulatory Guide 1.58, Revision 1. There-
fore, PGE plans to certify all new inspection and test personnel to
these improved standards and upgrade the certification for existing
personnel as their preemat certification expires through the established
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recertification program. It is expected that all personnel will be
j certified to the standards of Regulatory Guide 1.58, Revision 1

Sections C.5, 6, 7, 8, and 10 by December 1982.

Sincerely,
.

!
Bart D. Withers

,

' Vice President
i Nuclear
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c: Mr. Lynn Frank, Director
State of Oregon
Department of Energy
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